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January 30, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
On Friday, February 13th we will be going on a field trip to the Metropolis Theater in 
Arlington Heights to watch a production of​Frindle​.​ Frindle​ is one of the Bluestem books some 
classes have been reading. 
 
The bus will be leaving school at 8:00 am and we expect to return to school by 12:00. 
Students must be at school on time that day. 
 
All students should eat a big breakfast since we will not be having asnack. 
 
The cost for this field trip is $14.00. 
 
Permission slips and payment are due back no later than Friday, February 6th. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. McGovern 
Ms. Hahn 
Mrs. Gehrig 
Ms. DePaz 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
My child _______________________________ has permission to go to The Metropolis 
Theater. 
 
 
Parent’s Signature _____________________________________ 
 


